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Box 522
Carlsbad, New Mexico
December 3, 1935

Dr. E. H. Wells
State Geclogist
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Dr. Wells:

This is in reply to your letter of November 26th, re-
garding the Empire Gas & Fuel Company's wells No., D-1 and D=2, in
the N} of Sec. 32, T. 21 S., R. 36 E.

According to my records,the State D-1 was campleted on
October 4, 1935, and the Request for Permission to Connect with
Pipe Line was approved by you and ¥r. Vesely on October 22, 1935.

I 4o not have the exmet production to date on this well but will
get 1t this afternoon at Hobbs and will then advise you. The
records of the State D~1 are complete and the original reports

for this well were mailed to the Santa Fe office between August 19,
1935 and October 7, 1935.

The State D=2 has not been completed, and according to my
last Scout Report, the total depth of this well was 3910, and they
were in the process of treating it with 2000 gallons of acid.

Very truly yours,

FIV:t

State 011 & Gas Inspectar.



